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Winners announced for Chance-to-purchase event 

Public drawings attracts record number of entrants 

 

PORTLAND, Ore. – The Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission (OLCC) has selected the 

winners for rare and hard-to-find distilled spirits in the first of four Chance-to-Purchase 

events planned for 2024. 

 

This year’s first quarter event ran from March 11th to 17th and attracted entries from 32,822 

Oregonians; Chance-to-Purchase events are open to eligible Oregon residents only. This 

event offered 354 bottles, which is the largest number of bottles ever made available during 

the Chance-to-Purchase program.  

 

There were 156,457 entries across all products offered and entrants were able to choose up 

to five different items. If a winner was selected in the separate drawings for each product 

type, the winner’s remaining entries were disqualified from subsequent drawings in this 

event. All the winners have been notified of their selection. 

 

The winners were chosen in drawings conducted by the OLCC on March 19, 2024. An 

auditor from the Oregon Military Department observed the selection process as part of 

OLCC’s enhanced auditing and reporting procedures.  

 

Winners in the March 2024 event are eligible to participate in future events. Additional 

information about the March 2024 event can be found on the OLCC’s Chance to Purchase 

webpage.  

 

To receive information about this and future Chance-to-Purchase events individuals can sign 

up here or also follow OLCC on Twitter, Facebook, or Instagram for more information.  
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